COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd Mareh, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 20th
ultimo, with plan, in briplicate, advised therein, of
service oil fuel tank proposed by Mesars. A/S. Burmeister &
Wain for Messrs. Aalborg Vaerft's Yard No.64, and I have
to inform you that this plan will be approved as shown and
amended provided the tank be constructed under the usval
conditions of survey and testing.

Two copies of the plan now approved are being
returned to you under separate cover,

I amy Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN,




